
  

Dear , thank you for your Freedom of Information request.  Please find our response 
below. 
  

1a) data on funding the Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) has allocated to activities 

related to human trafficking and/or modern slavery (for example, but not limited to: a 

dedicated unit, staff training, prevention, investigation, prosecution, awareness campaigns) 

within its force area for the years 2012-13, 2013-14, 2014-15, 2015-16, 2016-17.  If this is 

not possible or too broad please refer to 1b) 

  

1b) data on any funding the PCC has allocated to activities related to human trafficking 

and/or modern slavery (for example, but not limited to: a dedicated unit, staff training, 

prevention, investigation, prosecution, awareness campaigns) within its force area since 2012. 

If this is not possible or too broad, please refer to 1c) 

  

1c) data on any funding the PCC has allocated to activities related to human trafficking 

and/or modern slavery (for example, but not limited to: a dedicated unit, staff training, 

prevention, investigation, prosecution, awareness campaigns) within its force area in 2014-

15. 
  

There is technically no information held by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Humberside as there is nothing specifically within the OPCC 
budget.  Humberside Police, with the money allocated to them by the Commissioner, 
may have funded some of the items that you mention. 
  
The Commissioner is to part fund a conference with partners on human trafficking 
that is to be held on 01.03.16.  It is estimated that the conference will cost in the 
region of £3k and the Commissioner’s contribution is expected to be in the region of 
£2k.  In 2016/17 it is hoped that a pan-Humber group will be formed with partners 
from the area to which funding, as yet to be determined, will be allocated. 
  
2)If the PCC hasn’t allocated any funding specifically to activities related to human 

trafficking and/or modern slavery (for example, but not limited to staff training, prevention, 

investigation, prosecution, awareness campaigns) within its force area since 2012 please 

confirm that in writing.  

  
Not applicable. 
  
3a) Please provide details of the time period covered by the latest Police and Crime Plan. 

  

3b) Does the latest Police and Crime Plan include any reference to human trafficking and/or 

modern slavery? Please answer yes or no. 

  

3c) If the answer at 3b) is no, please provide any other document that may contain any plan 

specifically dedicated to human trafficking/modern slavery within the force area dating back 

to 2012. 

The Commissioner’s Police and Crime Plan which covers the period 2013-2017 can 
be found on our website at http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Plans-and-
Policies/Police-and-Crime-Plan.aspx. 

http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Plans-and-Policies/Police-and-Crime-Plan.aspx
http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Plans-and-Policies/Police-and-Crime-Plan.aspx


There is no specific reference to human trafficking or modern slavery but the wider 
issue of vulnerability, under which we would include these matters, is detailed. 

4) If the force area hasn’t had/doesn’t a plan specifically dedicated to human trafficking 

and/or modern slavery since 2012, can you please confirm that in writing.  

Whilst the OPCC does not have a specific plan, a report on the issue of human 
trafficking is to be submitted to a forthcoming meeting of our Corporate Governance 
Group. 

I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied 
information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of 
access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an 
internal review should be made within 30 days and addressed to: 

Martin Scoble 

Chief Executive 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 

The Lawns 

Harland Way 

Cottingham 

HU16 5SN 

  
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 

  
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
  
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
  
Yours sincerely 

  
Louise Johnson 
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